
 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon,  

 
Recently, I received word from the Diocese of Rockville Center that Father Michael Plona has 

been reassigned to Most Holy Trinity Parish in East Hampton. While we are sad to see him go, 

we are so happy to see him given a new and exciting ministry. Father Irinel Racos, the Pastor at 

St. Elizabeth of Hungary, will now also serve as the Chaplain of Saint Anthony’s High School 

starting in September 2022. We wish Father Michael all the best in his new assignment and we 

thank him for his 2 years of service to our school community. 

 
 
In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF 

Principal 
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org 
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